
 

DATE: August 27, 2017 

TO: A.S.I. Executive Committee  

FROM: Jeovany Aguilar, A.S.I. Chief Justice,  

COPIES: D. Zitser, D. Florez, File 

SUBJECT: Request for an Additional Associate Justice Position 

Given recent A.S.I. changes, i.e., the addition of a Funding Sub-Committee, 
I would like to formally request that an additional Associate Justice position 
be created. I believe adding another Associate Justice position would 
benefit A.S.I. and the judicial branch of A.S.I. by increasing the ability of the 
judicial branch of A.S.I. to support the numerous A.S.I. meetings. 

A.S.I. Bylaws Policy 001 Article IX, Section 7, Clause 1, establishes the number 
of justice positions. I ask that the Executive Committee review the Bylaws - 
Policy 001 and amend the stated section and forward the recommendation 
to the B.O.D. to expand the membership of the Judicial Review Committee 
by adding another Associate Justice position. If approved, we ask that the 
Executive Committee instruct the Finance Committee to allocate 
appropriate funding for the position as soon as possible.   

If you have any questions regarding this request please let me know via my 
e-mail asicj@calstatela.edu. 
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